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Greene County Combined Health District to Offer  

Expanded Walk-In Clinic on November 13 

XENIA, OH – In observance of Veteran’s Day, the Greene County Combined Health District will be closed Tuesday, 

November 11, a regular immunization clinic day.    In an effort to meet the needs of the public, the health district will be 

offering an expanded walk-in clinic on Thursday, November 13 from 1:00 – 6:00pm.   

This expanded walk-in clinic will offer routine vaccinations for all age groups, including flu vaccines.  As wait times may 

vary, the staff asks that clients plan accordingly.  Seasonal flu vaccine is available for children and adults ages 6 months 

and older.  A limited supply of flu mist is also available. The cost for each flu shot is $25.00 for adults, $14.50 for 

children, and $20.00 for childhood flu mist.  The Health District does accept all managed care Medicaid plans, as well as 

some private insurances, but is unable to bill Medicare.  Clients are asked to bring vaccination records, insurance card and 

a photo i.d.  Children will not be denied service due to inability to pay. 

Greene County Health Commissioner, Melissa Howell, reminds everyone to maintain good health by washing hands 

regularly, covering coughs and sneezes, eating a balanced diet, exercising and getting the right amount of sleep.  

For more information, please call (937) 374-5600. 
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